
NEW ORLEANS AVIATION BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

February 9, 2022

The New Orleans Aviation Board (NOAB), under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 
hereby gives notice of its Title VI-Non-Discrimination Plan which is available for 
review at https://flymsy.com/passengers/about-us/nondiscrimination/ 

The DBE Office will accept comments for forty-five (45) days after the date of this public 
notice. If you should have comments, please submit them, in writing to Philistine Ferrand, 
DBELO, at philisti@flymsy.com. 
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